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Music on the Mezzanine: New Concert Series at Central Library   
 
Regina Public Library (RPL) is hosting a new free concert series, Music on the Mezzanine, at 
Central Library starting June 14, from 7:00 to 8:00pm. The series will feature a new musical 
artist every second Wednesday of the month. 
 
Marissa Burwell will launch the series with an acoustic performance. Burwell is an indie act 
from the heart of Saskatchewan, best known for her captivating yet endearing performances. 
Her debut self-titled EP was released in 2019 creating a buzz that allowed appearances at 
international festivals including Reeperbahn, Liverpool Sound City, and Breakout West.  
 
“Regina’s always had a vibrant live music scene. Live performances are a great place to find 
common ground, build community and find inspiration,” said Courtney Bates-Hardy, Events 
Coordinator at Regina Public Library. “That’s something we want to be involved in.” 
 
Bates-Hardy is aiming to book an eclectic mix of established and up-and-coming new artists for 
performances over the next few months. Event details will be posted to the library’s website, as 
they become available.  
 
Regina-based singer-songwriter Marshall Burns will take the stage on July 12. After over a 
decade of touring and recording with Juno-nominated Regina indie rockers Rah Rah, Burns 
released his first full length solo album “Dogs and Booze” in the Fall of 2019.  
 
Registration is not required for the free event. Visit www.reginalibrary.ca/featured-events to 
learn more about this and other RPL programs.  
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For more information: 
 
Brandi Book 
Marketing and Communications Consultant 
Regina Public Library  
306.777.6182 
bbook@reginalibrary.ca   

http://www.reginalibrary.ca/featured-events
mailto:bbook@reginalibrary.ca

